
 

The New York State Police will host the annual "NYSP Crimes Against Children Seminar" during the week of 
March 28th – April 1st, 2022, for law enforcement, social service agencies, prosecutors, and victim advocates 
who work in New York State.  This year the seminar will be held at the New York State Police Academy, 
Albany NY.  This Seminar is intended to assist field level personnel in the successful investigation of offenses 
committed against children. This extensive training is provided at no cost to attendees. 

Topics to be presented include: a survivor's presentation; the medical evaluation of child victims; 
neurobiology and trauma informed investigations; forensic odontology; cultural and 
developmental issues and how they impact investigations; child exploitation case review; I.C.A.C. 
Taskforce; 2020 legislation, children with problematic sexual behaviors, and more. 

Register on-line at www.troopers.ny.gov, click on the “REGISTER NOW” link for the NYSP Crimes Against 
Children Seminar. Registration can only be done on-line. Each attendee must be registered and is expected 
to attend the entire Seminar. A single registration may not be shared during the week by multiple members 
of an agency. The maximum number of personnel attending from any agency is three (3).  

 The registration deadline is Thursday, March 17, 2022 

Questions may be directed by e-mail to nyspsvu@troopers.ny.gov or to a member of the Special Victims 
Unit at (518) 464-7130. 
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